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Walking and cycling their way to raise funds for Macmillan Cancer via The Deben Challenge 
 

Suffolk company AMS(Outsourcing) based in Needham Market are sponsoring The Deben Challenge  
 
AMS, based in Needham Market, are supporting The Deben Challenge being run by local people for the 
national cancer charity. Directors Leslie-Ann Giovnilli and Robina Wilkes also plan to take part in the 
event which runs from August 24 until September 9. A total of £25,000 is the hopeful total of fund 
raising.  
 
MD Leslie-Ann said “We think this is very worthy charity and we love to support local organisations that 
have a real belief in what they are doing. Having worked with Adrian Smith (TDC Committee Chairman) 
for many years on other voluntary committees I am sure that he will cheer the team on to success”. 
 
Director Robina said “The Deben is such a great local feature and drawing attention to this river for both 
local people and tourists can only benefit us all, not to mention raising funds for a charity that works on 
an illness that has affected us all in some way. ” 
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Notes for editor: 
 
Leslie-Ann Giovnilli and Robina Wilkes are available for interview: leslieann@amsoutsourcing.co.uk 
01449 770937 or  07776 302462. 
 
IRLA is the trade association for Insurance & Reinsurance Legacy Professionals. 
 


